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LIBRARY VISITS 

The children are 

enjoying their regular 

visits to the library 

every Wednesday. The 

Librarian now joins us to 

read a story to the children.  

 

HEALTHY EATING 

At nursery we are promoting healthy eating. 

The children are encouraged to eat a variety 

of fruit and vegetables daily. At lunch time all 

the children are offered a healthy salad with 

their lunch.  If children are bringing their 

own packed lunch could parents please 

support the nursery with providing a healthy 

option.  

 

RECYCLING 

The children have been showing an interest in 

recycling. This term we will be learning about 

recycling. We will be doing lots of activities 

to develop and support their knowledge. Can 

you help us at home by encouraging your child 

to recycle.  

 

LOCAL WALKS 

We are hoping to continue with our local walks 

to explore the local environment and to spot 

the first signs of spring. If you would like to 

be a parent helper please speak to a member 

of staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WET WEATHER 

On very wet days can you please provide your 

child with wellies so that they can jump and 

splash in the puddles. 

 

CHANGE OF CLOTHES 

Can parents please provide their child with a 

change of clothes. Accidents happen and 

sometimes children get upset if they do not 

have their own clothes to change. 

 

NURSERY FEES 

A wee reminder that the fees are £2 per 

week. This money goes towards a healthy 

snack and the end of the Summer Term trip. 

If you wish to pay termly please speak to a 

member of staff.  

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Easter Break 

Monday 4th April 

All return Monday 20th April 

 

Can we remind all our families that the 

nursery will be closed on the 1st, 2nd and 

3rd of April to support us with our move to 

the new school. 

 

VISIT TO THE NEW SCHOOL 

We will be taking the Nursery children to 

visit the new school on Thursday 12th March 

in the morning.  Thank you to the many 

parents who have signed up to help walk up 

with us.  We will aim to leave the Nursery at 

9am and return by 11am.    

We hope that you all had an enjoyable February Break. We would like to welcome three new 

Modern Apprentices to our nursery. 

Mrs Long 

Mrs Westwood 

Miss Weddle 
 


